Jordi Morwani - AAO (BMS and BMB)  – Officer Report (Update Nov 21st 2017)
Working on both BMS and BMB SSLG preparation for Nov 29th. Have contacted respective admins for both BMB/BMS and have met with them over the past week. I previously instructed the year reps to collect feedback through google forms and analyze it. Had a meeting with Chris John (BMS course lead) and Ana Costa (BMB course lead) to finalize discussion points for the SSLG. Have attended the BMB education forum on Nov 15th to get a notion of how the new course is progressing so far. Currently looking into setting up a drop-in session (like AO EY has) for BMB freshers as they have several concerns about their study skills. Also investigating on the possibility of coming up with an “ace your exam” booklet for fresher’s of the new BMB course as they are still struggling to cope with the completely new style of learning. 
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